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John DeVincent udevincent@roadrunner.com] 
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Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP, Planning Manager 
City of Inglewood, Planning Division 
One West Manchester Boulevard, 4th Floor 
Inglewood, CA 90301 
Fax: (310) 412-5681 
E-Mail: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

Dear Mx. Wilcox, 

I am following the clippers Arena development proposals and am very concerned about the possibility of 
widescale environmental degradation and displacement of Inglewood tenants if this proposal is allowed to 
proceed. Evictions are on the rise and rents are out of control already. Gentrification and rising 
rents are hurting black families harder because of disparities that still exist. I know how developments 
like the one proposed can make such situations worse. 

Please reconsider and at least study the proposal very carefully so these negative outcomes do not come 
to be. 

Thank you, 

John Devincent 


